
 

 

 

 

 

 

May 2022 

 

Donations for Bake Sale: Thursday 26th May 2022 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

We are planning a bake sale on Thursday 26th May to raise money for the local 

charity, Love Your Hospital. We will sell these items at break time on the same day.  

 

We are asking for donations of cakes, cookies, and all things baked! Please could 

you send your children into school with the baked goods on the morning of 

Thursday 26th May. These can be left outside the community office.  

 

Your support is, as always, greatly appreciated and we thank you for your 

continued support.  

 

 

About Love Your Hospital:  

Love Your Hospital is the dedicated NHS charity 

for St Richard’s, Worthing and Southlands 

Hospitals. They support NHS staff to provide the 

very best care to patients and their families. They 

are currently raising money to purchase Gaming 

Carts for their children’s wards. These Gaming Carts are customised and 

specifically built for the medical environment. Each Cart helps healthcare 

professionals, play specialists, and play facilitators provide much-needed 

recreation and play to children and young people who are immobile, spending 

time in the hospital, or visiting as an outpatient. 

 

Yours faithfully,  

 

Lizzie Hamilton 

Community & Marketing Manager 


